TOWN OF DEXTER PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Dexter Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday,
March 13, 2025, at 6:30PM in the Town Council Chambers to consider the following:

1. Ordinance C2025-01 Moratorinm on Commercial Solar Arrays
Full text is available at the Town Office.

All persons may appear to comment on the above matters dated at Dexter, Maine this
6th day of March 2025.

Susan E. Reed, Town Clerk



